
FINANCIAL, INSURANCE AND
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES (FIPS)
Dates that students can participate will differ 
per school, however, there will be students from 
Years 10 through to Year 13 seeking placements 
between 20th May 2024 to 19th July 2024. 

Please email the days of the week, date(s), and 
number of students to:
karen.cross@newanglia.co.uk
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